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To: City Clerks Office
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]Request to attend public meeting C08E008

From: nisha sandhu < >  
Sent: 2021/03/03 11:18 AM 
To: Swinfield, Shelby <Shelby.Swinfield@brampton.ca>; City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Cc:  
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Request to attend public meeting C08E008 
 
Hi, 
This is Manjinder Sandhu 
I would like to voice my opinion regarding the above-mentioned proposed planning on 1965 Cottrelle Blvd 
ward 8. 
I totally disagree and raise objection on the 7 storeys that are proposed by the builder. During these already 
stressed phase the world is going through the builder is secretly trying to get his plan approved by the city. It's 
been 10 years our family is living in this neighborhood and have been waiting to see the commercial plaza  
coming on this particular piece of land.  
It is my humble request to the city that our voices be heard, and the need of present individuals living in this 
neighborhood be satisfied who have direct impact followed by your decision. 
 
Thankyou, 
Manjinder Sandhu 


